
Dear Colleagues, 

I am writing to inform you that updates regarding plans for the Fall 2021 semester are posted on the 
College’s coronavirus webpage. Please note that the page also enables you to submit questions/comments 
you may have:

https://www.laguardia.edu/coronavirus/

Currently, plans have been submitted from departments and divisions regarding on-campus presence in 
the fall. The College’s Reopening Committee, led by Denise Gomez, has been working diligently over the 
past few weeks to review these plans and determine the facilities and logistics needed for a safe return in 
each case. We have been planning for a 25% return; when the plans are all reviewed, we will be able to 
provide an estimate of how many people are expected to be on campus (while aware that conditions in 
September may affect current plans). As more information becomes available, additional updates will 
follow. 

Best, Paul

https://www.laguardia.edu/coronavirus/



